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9807– 97 Avenue, Peace River, Alberta T8S 1H6 

Phone: 780—624—4076 Fax: 780—624—4086  

info@prmlibrary.ab.ca * www.prmlibrary.ab.ca 

Fines: 

 A/V material returned in book   drop—$2 

(temporarily suspended) 

 Lost and damaged items—replacement 

cost 

Library Cards 

Library cards must be renewed annually. 

 Government issued ID and proof of current 

address are required. 

 Card fees may be waived at the discretion 

of the Library Director or designate; proof 

of financial hardship may be required.   

Adult/Teen……………...……….$15 

Family…………………..…….….$15 

Senior………………….……….Free 

Replacement Card………...……$6 

Office Services 

Printing fees per page: 

Black/white Letter size1—sided…………………...0.25 

Black/white Letter size 2—side.…………………...0.45 

Black/white Legal size 1—sided…………………...0.35 

Black/white Legal size 2—sided…………………...0.65 

Black/white 11x17 per side……...…………………0.50 

Colour 1—sided……..………..…….……………...1.00 

Colour 2—sided………..………………………..…1.95 

Photocopying fees per page: 

Through quick feeder = same as printing 

On scanning glass = same as printing + 0.50 per page 

Scan to email: 

Per file sent to email address……………………….1.00 

Computers & Internet 

We currently have two computers available for 

public.  Patrons may book one 90-minute session per 

day.  If you require more time please call ahead. 

You do not need to have a library card to use the 

computers. 

Free WiFi available.  Ask at the desk for password. 

Exam Proctoring 

If you need to write an exam for distance education, 

we offer proctoring. There is a fee of $40 for this 

service. Please contact the Library two weeks or 

more before the exam date to book your 

appointment.   

Contact:  librarytech@prmlibrary.ab.ca  

*Unavailable when Library 

closed to public. 

Please phone for assistance while Library closed to the public. 

*Unavailable when Library closed to public. 
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Peace River Municipal Library 

9807—97 Ave. Peace River, AB. T8S 1E5 

780-624-4076  *  info@prmlibrary.ab.ca 

Library News 

JUNE 2021 

Unfortunately, we remain closed to public access at the 
time this newsletter is written.  We  continue to provide 
contactless borrowing, programs, and membership 
services.  Please watch our Facebook page and website 
for announcements as to when in person visits may 
resume.   

 -Your friendly neighbourhood Library Technician 

Once Upon a Library 

Once upon a time there was a library that wanted to do something nice for its patrons.  An 
awful villain called Pandemic was keeping the library staff prisoners.  They could only see 
the patrons through a glass window and speak with them on magic devices.  But even though 
the patrons couldn’t come into the Library, they kept coming, so the library staff did not get 
lonely. 

“What can we do so our Patrons know how much we appreciate them?” the library staff 
asked each other. 

“Let’s waive all of their overdue fines!” one of them said. 

“Even better,” said another.  “Let’s not charge overdue fines ever again.” 

From this day forward, the Peace River Municipal Library 
will never charge another late fee. 

The End 

(See page 5 for more information) 

Current Hours 

*Closed to public access* 

Tuesday:  10am to 5pm 

Wednesday: 10am to 7pm 

Thursday: 10am to 5pm 

Friday:  10am to 5pm 

Saturday: 10am to 1pm 

Grab & Go available by 

appointment. 
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Register for a Father’s Day Care 

Package by June 8th.  You will 

be emailed when the packages 

are ready to pick up so you can 

make a Grab & Go 

appointment. 

This year’s Indigenous Art Show 

will run from June 23rd to July 

21.  Physical access to the gallery 

will depend on current safety 

protocols.  A virtual option will 

be available the week of June 

23rd. 

Call the library to book a Grab & 

Go appointment to pick up an 

Eco-meter.  Please specify if you 

require an iPhone or Android 

version.  Loan agreement 

available at https://forms.gle/

oQQMKPyrx1nh9F9E8. 
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Links to these e-resources and more are available through the library website 

(www.prmlibrary.ab.ca). 
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Grab & Go Service FAQ 

When can I pick up my books? 

When you receive an automated notification 

that your items are ready for pick up, you 

should call the library and make an appoint-

ment for any time during regular library 

hours. 

How do I get my books if you won't open 

the door? 

Please follow Covid-19 protocols when you 

come to the library door.  Your items will be 

on a table outside the library’s front door.  A 

staff member will be available to watch your 

books and check your ID through the glass 

door. 

Why do you need to check my ID?  Don't 

you know me? 

Many of our circulation staff are familiar 

with our regular patrons.  However, the per-

son at the front door may be new or from 

another department.  To protect you and 

make sure your items don't go home with 

the wrong person, we ask that you present 

your library card or a piece of ID so we can 

be sure.  

What if someone else is picking up my books for me? 

We just ask that you let us know who will be picking up your items if it isn't you.  Then we know what name to look 

for on their ID. 

Do I have to return my books together in the bag I received them in? 

We ask that you return your items (DVDs and audiobooks too for now) through the exterior bookdrop.  Please do 

NOT put them in a bag at all to return them.  Items are less likely to be damaged if they are put through the book drop 

individually.  You may leave a few items in a Pick-a-pack bag when it its returned as long as it fits smoothly through 

the bookdrop. 

I returned my books, why did I get an overdue notice? 

Returned items will not be checked in for a minimum of 7 days. You will not be charged late fines for items due dur-

ing the quarantine period. 

I need to renew my library card (or I would like to get a library card). How do I do that without coming into the 

library? 

Just call the library.  Circulation staff will be happy to renew or create a library membership for you.  Contactless pay-

ment options are now available.  You will be asked to present your photo ID through the glass door when you come to 

your next Grab & Go appointment. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

30 31 1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 28 29 30 1 2 3 

June 2021 

6pm—Library 

Board Meeting. 

 

Last day to 

submit art for the 

Indigenous Art 

Show. 

Last day to register 

for Indigenous 

Peoples Day kit or 

Father’s Day kit. 

1:30pm—

Bookmobile (HT 

& PW) 

Indigenous 

Peoples 

Day 

Indigenous Art 

Show opens and 

runs until July 21st. 

Virtual Indigenous Art Show 

Last day to register 

for Pride Month 

kit. 

Last day to register 

for Summer 

Reading Club. 

Eco-meters now 

available to 

borrow.. 

Anne Frank’s 

birthday 

June is PRIDE month!  Sign up for a take home activity kit to learn 

more about the LGBTQ+ community.  There are family kits and adult 

kits available.  Please register by June 11th. 

To register, go to www.prmlibrary.ab.ca and go to Programs and 

Events.  On June 8th click on either PRIDE month kit—Family or 

PRIDE month kit—Adult.  Fill in the registration form.  You will be 

emailed when the kits are ready to be picked up.  There are a limited 

number of kits so register early. 
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Please register at 

www.prmlibrary.ab.ca.  Go to 

Programs and Events.  Go to 

June 29th and click Summer 

Reading Club Registration 4 to 6 

or Summer Reading Club 7 to 

10.   Fill in the registration form 

and you will be contacted to 

when to pick up your activity 

kit. 

The Annual Indigenous Art 

Show is happening soon!  If you 

would like to submit your art, 

please contact our programs 

coordinator at 780-624-4076 or 

programs@prmlibrary.ab.ca. 

Submission forms are available 

on our website calendar.  Go to 

June 15th and click on Annual 

Indigenous Art Show 

Submission Deadline. 

To register go to 

www.prmlibrary.ab.ca and then 

go to Programs and Events.  On 

June 8th, click on Indigenous 

People’s Month.  Fill out the 

registration form at the bottom 

of the page.  There are a limited 

number of kits so register early. 
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